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Senate Bill 517 (Substitute S-1 as reported) 

Sponsor:  Senator John Bizon, M.D.  

Committee:  Transportation and Infrastructure 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Michigan Transportation Fund law to do the following: 

 

-- Require the Michigan Department of Transportation to engage an outside consulting firm 

to conduct a feasibility study and strategic implementation plan on tolling highways of the 

State, including revenue projections based on an analysis of optimal tolling rates, vehicle 

counts and types by state of registration, and traffic diversion. 

-- Require a written report on the feasibility study and strategic implementation plan to be 

delivered to the individual's specified in the bill within 18 months after the bill's effective 

date.  

-- State that it would be the intent of the Legislature for the State to become qualified to 

apply to the United States Federal Highway Administration under the Interstate 

Rehabilitation and Reconstruction Pilot Program or any other successor program. 

 

MCL 247.660r Legislative Analyst:  Tyler VanHuyse 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have a negative fiscal impact on the Department at a cost equivalent to the 

third-party contract required to develop the written report. The bill would not affect local units 

of government. 

 

Date Completed:  11-12-19 Fiscal Analyst:  Michael Siracuse 
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